Kevin Erickson

From: Richard Bullen

Sent: April 4, 2023 8:15 PM

To: Kevin Erickson

Subject: Re: South Cariboo Health Foundation Funding V.A.C.

Good morning kevin,

For the wound care care clinic we are asking for $28,470 to help pay for the 3 activac machines and the foundation
would pay the remaining $42,711

We are also purchasing morgue lifting equipment and are asking the CCRD for $13,940 with the foundation paying the
remaining $20,920

I hope this is what you needed.
Thank you for all your help.

Richard

On Tue, Apr 4, 2023 at 1:50 PM Kevin Erickson <kerickson@cariboord.ca> wrote:

Hi Richard:

The budget that this allocation would come out of has a hard cap of $ 100,000.

The Board will be looking for a specific amount .

Thanks,

Kevin Erickson CPA, CGA

Chief Financial Officer



kerickson@cariboord.ca

Cariboo
Regional
District

Cariboo Regional District

www.cariboord.ca

Suite D, 180 North 3 Avenue

Williams Lake, BC V2G 2A4

Phone: 250-392-3351 Ext 203

Toll Free: 1-800-665-1636

Fax: 250-392-2812

prom: Richard sullc- S

Sent: Tuesday, April 4, 2023 1:49 PM
To: Kevin Erickson <kerickson@cariboord.ca>

Subject: Re: South Cariboo Health Foundation Funding V.A.C.

Hello Kevin,

We are asking for 40 % finding.

Thank you for your consideration on this request.

Richard

On Tue, Apr 4, 2023 at 1:21 PM Kevin Erickson <kerickson@cariboord.ca> wrote:

Hi Richard:




As | am getting set to once more bring this to the Board at their meeting next Friday, | am wondering if you have a
specific amount of funding to request.

Thanks,

Kevin Erickson CPA, CGA

Chief Financial Officer

kerickson@cariboord.ca




